
 

 
 

Dr. Mario Garza 

Elder Chair, Indigenous Cultures Institute 

P.O. Box 1414 

San Marcos, TX 78667 

 

Mr. Jay Hartzell, President 

The University of Texas at Austin 

110 Inner Campus Drive 

Austin, TX 78712 

 

October 21, 2020 

 

Dear Dr. Garza and Mr. Hartzell:  

 

The San Marcos City Council is aware of the ongoing efforts by Dr. Mario Garza, on behalf of the 

Indigenous Cultures Institute and the Miakan-Garza Band of Coahuiltecan people, to repatriate 

and rebury the remains of three persons indigenous to this region that are in the possession of the 

University of Texas. The City Council believes that the story of the region’s indigenous peoples 

and cultures is an integral part of the City’s rich cultural history. 

 

The City Council seeks to honor the legacy and respect the heritage of the region’s indigenous 

peoples and cultures and is pleased to officially support Dr. Garza’s efforts to repatriate and rebury 

the remains of the three indigenous persons currently held by the University of Texas.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

__________________________________      ___________________________________      

Mayor        City Council Place One 

Jane Hughson      Maxfield Baker 

 

 

__________________________________      ___________________________________  

City Council Place Two    City Council Place Three  

Saul Gonzales      Dr. Ed Mihalkanin 

 

 

__________________________________      ___________________________________             

City Council Place Four    City Council Place Five 

Mark Rockeymoore     Dr. Joca Marquez 

 

__________________________________       

City Council Place Six 

Melissa Derrick    


